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Congrats!
Newly elected SPEEA Council officers

From left: SPEEA Council Chair  R Matthew Joyce  (Wichita), SPEEA 

Secretary  Byron Henderson  (Everett) and SPEEA Treasurer  Theryl 
Johnson  (Seattle) were re-elected by their peers to continue serving 

as Council offi  cers. They are also Council Reps serving their co-workers 

as union liaisons.


